
Green schools September 2022 Newsletter!
Scoil Mhuire Junior

Welcome back! Hope you enjoyed your Summer Holidays.
Great to be somewhat back to normal.

Remember: Reduce, Reuse, Recycle, Repair.
Protect, Preserve, Conserve.

We are all Global Citizens. We all take care of the Earth!

Scoil Mhuire Junior finally raised the flag for Global Citizenship for Litter and Waste that we
received in 2021. Due to Covid restrictions we got to raise it early September.

We won a Green schools Award for all our work on this flag - Weekly rubbish collections, Junk
Couture Fashion Show, Reduce, Reuse, Recycle videos, Community involvement. Thank you all

for your participation! We could not have done it without you.
We are currently working on Global Citizenship for Energy! We need your help again - get

involved, be informed, find ways to save energy!

Watch the seasons and the wonderful changes.
Look at all the plant life and animal life in Scoil Mhuire Junior!

Summer



Take a look at our Wildflower Garden

Autumn

Red Admiral
Butterfly

Our Wildflowers now
need to be beheaded to

save seeds for next
Spring

We spotted our
first Pear from our

Pear Tree!!

Helicopter Seeds
from the Sycamore

Tree

Our Juicy apples
from our Apple Tree

Planting a Holly
Tree

Keeping our
Biodiversity going

Do your bit,
Save the Earth!



Protect our school environment, our outdoor learning environment, we learn
so much for planting and growing. We can study animal and mini - beasts

habitats!

Act Local, Think Global!




